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 Paul Hickman COMMNT2014/4193/P 30/07/2014  09:58:42 I would like to register my concern about the affect of new residential properties on the existing foul 

water drainage and rain water drainage in Barrington Close. Currently when there is consistent rain, the 

estate drains in Barrington Close flood, blocking the road entrance to Barrington Close and foul water 

is pushed back up into Barrington Close kitchen sinks. I have lived here for 20 years and this continues 

to be a problem. The new properties will add additional pressure on the waste and storm drains. Can a 

proposal be incorporated into the planning application for a new drainage system for the new 

properties?
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